NOV 28 04

Georgia Power C n

ATTN: Mr, R, J?'::l{y
Executive Vice President

P, 0. Box 4545

Atlanta, GA 30302
Gentemen:
SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-321/84-34 AND 50-366/84-34

We have recefved your response of November 8, 1984, to our Notice of Violation
fssued on October 9, 1984, concerning activities conducted at your MWatch
facility. Subsequent to the implementation of your stated corrective actions to
ensure that systems are properly returned to service, the "keep-full" jockey pump
system was improperly aligned.

The improper alignment of the jockey system (identified in Inspection Report
50-321 and 366/84-4]1 as an example to Violation 84-41-01) indicates that your
co:roctivo actions are not adequate to preclude further occurences of this
nature,

It is therefore requested that you address this matter as part of your response
to Violation 84-41-01,

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us,

Sincerely,

Original Signed by
John A, Olshinskl

John A, Olshinski, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: J. T, Beckham, Vice President
and General Manager-Nuclear
Operation
M., C. Nix, Site General Manager
P. E. Fornel, Site QA Supervisor
L. Guewa, Chief, Nuclear Engineer

bec: NRC Resident Inspector
HWugh S. Jordan, Executive Secretary
Document Control Desk
State of Georgla

*NOTE FOR CONCURRENCES, SEE ATTACHED SWEET
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Georgia Power C
ATTN: Mr, R, J. :oi{y
Executive Vice President

P. 0. Box 4545
Atlanta, GA 30302

Gentlemen:
SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-321/84-34 AND 50-366/84-34

We have received your response of November 8, 1984, to our Notice of Violation
fssued on October 9, 1984, concerning activitier conducted at your MHatch
facility. Subsequent to the implementation of your stated corrective actions to
ensure that systems are properly returned to service, the "keep-full" jockey pump
system was improperly aligned.

The fmproper alignment of the jockey pump system (identified in Inspection Report
50-321 and 366/64-4]1 as an example to Violation 84-41.01) indicates that your
co;roctivo actions are not adequate to preclude further occurences of this
nature,

It 1s therefore requested that you address this matter as part of your response
to Violation 84-41-01,

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.
Sincerely,

John A, Olshinski, Director
Diviston of Reactor Projects

ce: J. T, Beckham, Vice President
and General Manager-Nuclear
Operation
H, C. Nix, Site Genera) Nono,or
P. E. Fornel, Site QA Supervisor
L. Gucwa, Chief, Nuclear Engineer

bee: NRC Resident Inspector
Mugh S. Jordan, Executive Secretary
Document Control Desk

tate of Georgia
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